
22. APPROVE LOCAL PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE  
Recommendation of Superintendent Glenna R Cannon, that the following employees    
be approved to serve on the LPDC (Local Professional Development Committee) for  
terms as indicated; to be paid for time outside of their regular work day/year at the rate 
of $18 per hour for training and $25 per hour for meetings; and be paid from Account 
001-2211-411 up to a maximum of $6,600 per year 

 
  

 July 1, 2012 – June 30, 2015  Dave Such 
      Kris Kowalski 
      Jim Calhoon 
 

July 1, 2013 – June 30, 2016  Mary Lee Barr 
      Elizabeth Pritchard 
      Kalyn Stichler 
 

July 1, 2014 – June 30, 2017  LeAnne Bauerdick 
      Kevin Coleman 
      Greg Nickoli 
 
 
 

 


